
 

 

 

Addendum to: 
 

Geotechnical Recommendations 

Harbor View Short Plat  

5130  61st Street NE  

Marysville, Washington  

May 2, 2023  

CMT Job No. 18639  

  

 

Infiltration/Drainage Recommendations  

The initial infiltration test for the above project was performed 11-May-2022.  In response to 

comments by Marysville staff, a second infiltration test was performed at the site on 29-Apr-2024 

(within the “wet season”) near the initial test but closer to the east lot line.  The results of this 

second test indicated an infiltration rate of approximately 1.5 minutes per inch (40 inches per 

hour).  This rate is significantly greater than the results of the initial test [approximately 3.5 minutes 

per inch (17 inches per hour)].  This means that the results of the initial test, though performed just 

outside the “wet season” window, is indicative of expected infiltration rates within the wet season.  

It is recommended that the results of the initial test be used for design purposes.    
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